
Hyattsville Household Emergency Relief (HER) Program 
Administration Allocation Increase Request Memo 
 
To the attention of Patrick Paschall, 
American Rescue Plan Program Manager for the City of Hyattsville 
 

Per prior discussions, attached please find accounting outlaying the actual administrative expenses 
incurred by Hyattsville CDC through 3/4/2023, operating the Hyattsville Household Emergency Relief 
(HER) Program. Our costs exceeded our proposal projections to spend the $1,000,000 originally 
allocated by Council during the contract period by ~25%.  

Our proposal projected a $91,000 expenditure. Our costs during the contract period exceeded this 
amount by $23,173.23. Along with this memo comes the request for approval of thirteen additional 3rd 
review-ready applications: thereby encumbering the entire original $1 million relief allocation. Once in 
receipt of the pending $288,750 fund release requested on 2/23/2023, now projected by staff to occur 
on 3/10/2023, we will be able to produce the remaining payments due to awarded recipients of the first 
phase of the Hyattsville Her Program benefits. We are hereafter moving along in the administration of 
applicants to be funded by the additional $2.5 million of ARPA funds allocated by the Council for the 
Hyattsville Her Program, until otherwise directed by City staff. 

Please note that the accounting report which follows depicts the most recent 13 out of the entire 22 
weeks administering the program, but computes the totality of administrative program expenses. A 
pending monthly report will cover the state of the under-budget Outreach arm of the HER Program. 

 

Stuart Eisenberg, 
Hyattsville CDC 
3/3/2023 






